
From:  (FAA)

To:  (FAA);

Subject: RE: N900FC Balloon Aug 15 2020

Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:26:21 AM

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi, J s,

I don’t remember any damage to the balloon myself… However, the pictures for N900FC have been

purged per our official records retention schedule.

Principal Operations Inspector (POI)

Albuquerque FSDO, ASW-FSDO-01

1601 Randolph Rd. SE, Suite 200N

Albuquerque, NM 87106
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\____@_{^^}_@____/ 

              "    "    "

Any comments you may have on services provided are appreciated.  Please email feedback to:

http://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/stakeholder_feedback/afs/field/

WARNING:  This record MAY contain Sensitive Security Information that is controlled under 49

CFR parts 15 and 1520.  No part of this record may be disclosed to persons without a "need to

know," except with the written permission of the Administrator of the Transportation Security

Administration or the Secretary of Transportation.  Unauthorized release may result in civil

penalty or other action.  For U.S. Government agencies, public disclosure is governed by 5 USC

552 and 49 CFR parts 15 and 1520.

From: >

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:21 AM

http://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/stakeholder_feedback/afs/field/


To:

Cc:  (FAA)                       

Subject: N900FC Balloon Aug 15 2020

,

Sorry I missed your call.  I looked through my computer and emails and do not have any pictures of

N900FC’s accident on Aug 15, 2020.  I am no longer assigned to the ABQ FSDO so I do not have access

to their shared drives, but I have cc’d Gary Medina who was the ops inspector assigned.

Thanks

v/r

Human Factors Specialist, Airworthiness
Aircraft Evaluation Division, AFS-100
                    

We value your feedback and seek to improve the services we provide. Please click here to provide
stakeholder feedback.

Aircraft Evaluation Division Website Link, Fleet Contact List Link, Employee Directory Link

https://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/stakeholder_feedback/afx/afs100/
https://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/offices/afx/afs/afs100/
https://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/offices/afx/afs/afs100/media/AED_Fleet_Contact_List.pdf
https://www.faa.gov/about/office_org/headquarters_offices/avs/offices/afx/afs/afs100/media/AED_Employee_Directory.pdf

